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MISSION

Collaboratively educate and
empower our scholars to thrive in
challenging environments

VISION
RGSDwill be a district where:

. There are high expectations
forall.

. There will be healthy, loving
empathetic and kind
relationships.

. Students are at the center of
our decisions.

. Supports are provided so
students become grade-level
ready.

e Thereis transparency,
accountability, timely, clear
communication, and high
levels of customer service.

. All stakeholders have a
voice.

. There is a focus on college
and career readiness.
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Helping Families Access Food During the Summer

Missouri is currently awaiting approval on a new program called ‘Missouri SuN Bucks," aimed at helping
families buy groceries for their school-aged children during the summer.

At this time, Missouri SuN Bucks is pending approval. However, parents should start preparing for
when the program launches. The Missouri Department of Social Services is grateful to your school in
partnering with us by including the attached file in your emails or newsletters to parents. This
information gives a high-level overview of the program and encourages parents to subscribe for email
alerts and to update their address if they have SNAP or Temporary Assistance.

Schools are a trusted place where families seek information about resources. Your support and
guidance to families about Missouri SuN Bucks will help many children receive the food they need this
summer. Thank you!




